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         Ref: DW/cev 

         Thursday 8th February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Families of our Year 10 Students, 

 

I would like to invite you and your child to our Year 10 Exam Information Meeting which will be 

taking place on Wednesday 21st February 2024 from 5.30pm to 6.30pm in the Octagon Theatre 

at Okehampton College.  

 

We understand that support and guidance will be a joint effort between school and home as 

students’ progress towards their Year 10 exams and we hope you are able to join us on this 

evening. 

 

The aim of this event is to share key information in preparation for the Year 10 exams, which 

are scheduled to run from Monday 18th March 2024 to Wednesday 27th March 2024. This 

evening will include guidance from core curriculum departments, with our Head of Faculties 

for English, Mathematics and Science presenting as part of the evening.   Our Exams Officer 

will share information regarding exam protocol and procedure to support your child for their 

first set of formal exams.  

 

During the evening, we shall also share with you our plan to support your child within school to 

help them prepare and revise for their exams.   An overview of the Year 10 Mock exam 

timetable will be issued to you as well.  We hope that by sharing this timetable with you and 

your child three weeks before the Year 10 exams begin, it will give your child time to prepare, 

together with enough time for you to support them at home with their studies. 

 

If you could please email admin@okehamptoncollege.devon.sch.uk  to indicate if you will or 

will not be able to attend this event this will help us with our planning. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Mr Daniel White 

Assistant Principal 
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